
A Message from Our Principal 

Welcome to Carol City Elementary, Home of the Baby Chiefs! 

On behalf of the entire staff, I am thrilled to welcome you to Baby Chief Nation. We are 
committed to creating a safe, engaging, and supportive learning environment where every 
child can grow and thrive. 

At Carol City Elementary, we believe that a strong partnership between our school and your 
family is key to a child's success. We encourage you to be an active participant in your 
child's education and to communicate openly with our teachers and staff. Together, we can 
help our Baby Chiefs reach their full potential. 

Thank you for being a part of our community. We look forward to a wonderful year of 
learning and achievement! 

 

Sincerely, 

Tiffany N. Davis 
Principal 
Carol City Elementary 
 


